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My wife Linda and I have lived on the river for 26 years.   The existing system has 

worked very well for the last few years.   The boating public that adheres to the 

current rules  

are NOT a problem.     The relative new wakeboard boats that are heavy and 

designed to create extra large wakes at slow speeds do not belong on or in the 

Newberg pool. 

 

Please do not ammend the existing rules. 


